
NEWSLETTER 
6th June 2025 

Welcome back to a busy Summer term! There are 
lots of things happening over the next few weeks, 
starting this week with our parent art workshops. 
Rabbit class enjoyed seeing their adults in school 
on Thursday afternoon. Our children love sharing 
their learning with those close to them and benefit 
hugely from these shared opportunities, so thank 
you all for supporting your child in this important 
way. 
We are so grateful to the Arts Society in Bury St 
Edmunds for funding Year 3 to take part in a 
workshop with Ricki Outis, a local textile artist this 
week. The children loved learning to do some wet 
felting and sewing to create amazing masks. Our 
school has great community links and it is 
wonderful to see such partnerships grow. 
It has been great to see some parents in this week, 
taking part in the cooking course run by Realise 
Futures. Howard Community Academy is truly at the heart of our community and we love 
that our families are so involved. 
Gardening club have been busy and were delighted to have their tomato plant sale just 
before the half term break. They raised £26.60 which has gone to buy more supplies for 
the club– gardening gloves and watering cans for the children to use. Thank you for 
supporting them. 
Finally, we are delighted to share that we have secured wraparound after school care 
provision for next academic year. Watch this space for more details in upcoming weeks. 

Mrs Weir 

Coming up at Howard…. 

Wednesday 11th June at 9am– Hedgehog class assembly 

Wednesday 11th June– Family numeracy sessions begin 

Thursday 12th June at 2pm– Badger art workshop 

A Message From Staff 

 

 Handwriting stars 
I am pleased to announced the winners in our 

handwriting competition. Well done to all! 

Early Years Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2  

Elijah Emiljia S Olivia B Winner  

Lyra P, Amelia 

A 
Jana B, Lilly W 

Manvel D, 

Bonnie B 
Runners up 

Aspiration Experience Nurture Community  



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media page: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy 

National Domestic Abuse helpline: 0808 2000 247 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how to get online, resources 

to help your child learn at home or any other support we are 

here to help. Please speak to a member of staff or phone the 

school office on 01284 766278. Class teachers can be 

contacted via class emails e.g. otter@howardprimary.org for 

Otter class. 

Star of the Week 
Miss Limmer for being a great support to 

Year 3 in their textile art! 

Howard Community Academy Aspiration Experience Nurture Community 6th June 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking for a          
good read? 

Malkin Moonlight 

Emma Cox 

Harry Potter and the Phi-

losopher’s Stone 

JK Rowling 

SEND News from Mrs Wakeman 

This week I would like to share a course that you may find useful 

advertised by SENDIASS.  

This session is  for families, hosted by SENDIASS and 
delivered by specialist teachers from the Speech, Language 
and Communication Service which lies within Suffolk’s 
Communication and Interaction service. 
 
Understanding Children and Young People’s Behaviour as a 
Communication Need 
11 June 2025 (10am – 
11:30am) 
I hope you find this useful. 

Dates for your diary 

18.6.25 Sports day 

23.6.25 Hedgehog class art workshop 

25.6.25 Robin class art workshop 

27.6.25 Fox class art workshop 

9.7.25 Year 6 Leavers assembly 

21.7.25 Year 6 Leavers BBQ 

 

Attendance 

This week 92.9% of our children attended school. It has 

been lovely to see you all. Do let us know if we can help in 

any way. 

Please note that we are unable to authorise term time 

holidays according to government guidelines and penalty 

fines may apply. NEW RULES APPLY. 

Owl Babies 

Martin Waddell 

 Reading 

stars 

Summer 

1 

Ruby B Daisy W Bay M 

Ivy M Amelia A Amir B 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsuffolk.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9%26id%3D5e6866e186%26e%3Dd4b6769704&data=05%7C02%7Cjwakeman%40howardprimary.org%7Cefd1f447912448ef00a608dd97a71fcb%7C
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsuffolk.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9%26id%3D5e6866e186%26e%3Dd4b6769704&data=05%7C02%7Cjwakeman%40howardprimary.org%7Cefd1f447912448ef00a608dd97a71fcb%7C
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsuffolk.us15.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D5c2782ab1264cda5bb7f549a9%26id%3D7b254b83fd%26e%3Dd4b6769704&data=05%7C02%7Cjwakeman%40howardprimary.org%7Cefd1f447912448ef00a608dd97a71fcb%7C

